
10.11.20  Agenda item 44d Planning Correspondence 
 

Knockin Parish council 
Parish Clerk  
 
Dear  Penny  
I am writing to ask that the Parish council Discuss and  urge the council planning team  to deal with 
buildings With no planning permissions  
By Mark Shepard , of Paddock lodge, Kinnerley road, Oswestry. 
This was started at the beginning of lockdown  And has been continuous resulting in another 
Holiday  Chalet and construction of a roadway directly on the bank adjacent to the public footpath 
that runs behind Paddock lodge connecting the new building to the original site. The new Chalet can 
be seen clearly from the footpath. 
 
The first applications to build holiday chalets was very strongly contested, with sound and just 
reasons  So how is this new building being allowed to happen there is no planning permission at all. 
  
As predicted in the original objections the noise and General disturbance from the chalets to 
surrounding neighbours and villagers has been on many occasions during the day and into early 
hours of the morning unacceptable.  

 
How can it be that someone can think themselves to be above the law and in all possibility get away 
with it. This new Chalet will only add to this. 

 
It makes a mockery of any laws put in place and anyone with room to to build could just build what 
they wanted. 

 
Again I ask you please can you help in this matter. 

 
Under data protection I ask that my name be kept out of this until such time the council write to me 
formally and I can raise all my concerns  

 
 Yours sincerely  
E.Matthews 

Sent from my iPhone 
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